
Friday, December 3, 1999 
CPM 99-6 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Heads Of Executive Departments And Agencies 

FROM: Henry Romero Associate Director 

Subject: Meeting of the IAG Subsidiary on Compensation Policy 

The Office of Compensation Administration (OCA) is planning a meeting of the IAG Subsidiary 
on Compensation Policy in February 2000 to review and discuss Governmentwide 
compensation policies and programs. Before we complete our plans, we would like your 
comments and suggestions on what you would like discussed at this meeting. We would 
appreciate your completing the attached questionnaire and returning it to us by January 7, 2000. 

• To Questionnaire (.pdf format) 
• To Compensation Administration Home Page 
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